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CALENDAR OF EVENTS:  
Week of November 13

th
  

Thurs., 11/16 – International Pot Luck, Scott Site  

Week of November 20
th

 

Monday through Friday 11/20 – 11/24 – NO SCHOOL – 

Thanksgiving Break 

Week of November 27
th

 

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCE WEEK 
School is out 1 hour earlier all week. 

School Buses will pick students up at 12:45 all week. 

Week of December 4
th 

Inclusive Schools Week 

Thurs., 12/7 – Inclusive Schools Breakfast, Madison, 8-9am 

Mon. – Fri. 12/4 – 12/8 – Madison Site Book Fair  

MIDDLE SCHOOL ATHLETICS 

Girls’ Basketball (@ 3:30 pm) 

Wed., 11/15 – CL vs. Francisco @ Francisco 

Fri., 11/17 – CL vs. Everett @ Everett 

Boys’ Basketball 

Wed., 11/15 – CL vs. Francisco @ Francisco @ 4:45 

Fri., 11/17 – CL vs. Everett @ Everett @ 3:30 

Girls’ Soccer 

Wed, 11/15 – CL vs. James Lick @ Franklin 

Fri., 11/17 – CL vs. Francisco @ Franklin 

 

Dear Lilienthal Community,  
   With Thanksgiving upon us, it's always a good 
time to reflect on the things we're thankful for.  As 
you hear me say all the time, we're really lucky 
here at Lilienthal.  Over the years, we've created a 
really wonderful school community.  Since the 
early '80s Lilienthal has been a place that has 
focused on providing an academically rich 
environment for children from every corner of our 
city.  It's been a school that encourages parent 
participation and keeps equity at the center of the 
work we do.  For that, I'm extremely grateful.   
   I'm thankful for our kids.  Every day I come to 
work, our students put a smile on my face.  They 
have fun with each other on the playground, work 
hard together in the classroom, and they're 
constantly building relationships that will last for 
years.  They're artistic, adventurous, curious, and 
athletic.   
   I'm also grateful for our wonderful teachers.  We 
have teachers who work long hours for our kids.  
They're constantly learning and working towards 
implementing our key initiatives across the school.  
They're communicative with families, creative in 

their lesson planning and compassionate in the 
way they support our children.  
   I'm also thankful for all of you!  Our parent 
community here at Lilienthal is highly engaged in 
our school and with the education of their children.  
You all do a wonderful job supporting our school 
with your volunteer hours, donations, and kind 
words.  Every school tour we host is loaded with 
families interested in what we do because of your 
word of mouth recommendations.  Thank you for 
all you do for our school! 
   If I don't see you between now and Friday, enjoy 
your week off and the time you'll spend with friends 
and family!  We'll be eagerly awaiting the return of 
your kids on Monday 11/27! 
Happy Thanksgiving, 
Tyler Graff 
Principal, Claire Lilienthal K-8 
 

 San Francisco Food Bank barrels 

have arrived at both Lilienthal Campuses.  
   With the holiday season upon us, Claire Lilienthal will 
be collecting canned food for the SF-Marin Food Bank.  
Large food barrels are located near the offices at both 
the Madison and Scott campus.  The barrels are 
available NOW through December 14

th
. 

   The most needed items are: 
- Tuna, canned meat, peanut butter, soup, chili, beans, 
cereal, canned fruit and vegetables, whole grain rice, 
pasta and oats, (please no glass or perishable items) 

 

International Family Potluck Night 
   Don't forget! Please join CL students, families 

and faculty for an international potluck dinner 

on Thursday, November 16, 6pm at Scott Campus.  

Let's celebrate the international diversity of the CL 

community.  Please bring a home-cooked dish from 

your cultural heritage that serves 10-12 people per 

family. Questions? Contact 

clpta.message@gmail.com. 

http://www.clairelilienthal.org/
mailto:clpta.message@gmail.com


PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCE 

WEEK is the week of November 27. School 

will be closed one hour earlier each day.  

Grades K – 5 Conferences: You should have 

received a notice of available parent/teacher 

conference slots from your child’s classroom teacher 

if your child is in grades K – 5.  

Middle School Conferences: Middle school 

teachers schedule conferences with priority based 

on need. You should have received a phone call from 

your child’s teacher if a conference is necessary. MS 

teachers will also be available for all interested 

parents during “Arena Conferences” in the 

auditorium Tues.,11/28, Wed. 11/29, and 

Thurs., 11/30 from  1:00 to 3:00 pm. Call Candy 

ahead of time to reserve a ten minute time slot 

with each teacher you wish to see.  
 

Scholastic Book Fair – Madison Site 
   Stock your home library with new books for your 
advancing reader or get your holiday shopping out of 
the way at the Scholastic Book fair! The fair will be held 
December 4 - 8th between 7:45 and 9:45am and 1:30 to 
5:30pm on the stage in the auditorium at Madison 
campus. 
   We're also looking for volunteers to work the fair. 
Please contact Kimi Ueda at kimiueda@yahoo.com or 
sign up on the School Pages website on the Volunteer 
page. 
    

Get $25 in free groceries and earn money for CL 

Here's how – go to goodeggs.com and at 

checkout, enter the code LILIENTHAL to get $25 

off and automatically participate -- you only need to 

enter this code once. Even if you have used Good 

Eggs before October, you will still get $25 in free 

groceries! After the code is entered, 10% of all your 

orders during the months of October and November 

will be given back to the school.   

 

Attention Middle School Girls 

VOLLEYBALL TRY OUTS 

When:  December 4, 5, 6 & 7 

Where:  Lilienthal 

Time:  2:00 pm - 3:30 pm 

    You need to have your completed and 

signed SFUSD Physical Forms turned in to 

Ms. Hadley before you try out.  If you have  

 

 

 

 

any questions, please call or e-mail Ms. 

Hadley - 415-749-3516 hadleyk@sfusd.edu 

 

Renegade Kids After-School Classes 
Winter registration is now open! 

Tinker Your Future! It’s Career Day for Renegades. 

What might the future hold? We explore a myriad of 

professions with science, technology, engineering and 

math foundations. What kinds of scientists are 

there? What is a tech worker? Our Renegades will 

explore fields they may not know existed, and others 

they may be curious about. Future biomedical 

engineers build a prosthetic limb. Budding chemists 

mix polymers to create resin shapes. We investigate 

how physics and engineering come together to create 

a zip line for a theme park. 

Click the link below for more information: 

http://www.renegadegirlstinkeringclub.com/lilienthal

.html 

Madison girls (K-2nd) Wednesdays 

Madison boys (K-2nd) Tuesdays 

Scott girls (3rd-5th) Thursdays 

Scott boys (3rd-5th) Mondays 

 

20th Annual Staff Appreciation Luncheon 
     The annual Staff Appreciation Luncheon is our 
community’s opportunity to come together to 
recognize Claire Lilienthal staff for their 
unparalleled dedication to our children. The 
committee is planning a three-course lunch at a 
favorite San Francisco restaurant on Friday, 
February 2. We greatly appreciate you making a 
donation to fund this event.  If you would like to 
donate electronically, you may do so via PayPal or 
Venmo to ClaireLilienthalDonation@gmail.com. 
Please add a note indicating how you would like 
your name to appear on Donor List. Cash or check 
made out to CL Staff Appreciation will be accepted 
at either campus - see flyer being sent home with 
your child for details. 
 

 
NO SCHOOL NEXT WEEK, MONDAY THROUGH 
FRIDAY, 11/20 – 11/24 –THANKSGIVING BREAK 
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